LUDLOW CULTUIQAL COUHCIL
Meeting Minutes (Revised)
April 26,2018

In Attendance: Elaine Allen, Diane Brouillard, Pat DeTomas, Sandra Evans,
John Karalekas,, Susan Piwowarczyk, Carla Roberts

Elaine Allen, Rosalind Forti and Linda Leveille finish term on April 30,
2018.

Riverwalk Art Show was a success. Next year, we will schedule it for end
of April. Teachers will be in touch with Carla regarding a date. Carla
shared a link about the Art Show with members. Carla, teachers and
members would like the Riverwalk Art Show to be an annual event. School
could submit a grant for it. That way, we could give them the money as a
grant instead of using $500 of our own money. Eric Lesser will attend
Riverwalk Art Show next year. He told Carla we could ask Sign
Technology for donation of a banner.

Membership discussed possibly holding Meet and Greet for grant recipients
next year on Sunday afternoon per John's suggestion. Could poll the
performances this year to see if they prefer Saturday or Sunday and ask if
they prefer morning or afternoon. Ask church to host next year. Carla will
contact Deb Gates for concert dates to put on flyer. First concert is June 23.
2018.

Next meeting: May 23, 2018 Town Hall. 6:00 PM

Submitted by Diane Brouillard, Secretary



